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Combining EHS Platforms
Currently, NAIP and NASP share environmental, 
health and safety (EHS) training, information, 
policies and reporting on separate online 
platforms. This creates challenges for 
collaboration between the two business units and 
can cause inconsistencies in policies, resources 
and messaging provided to facilities. 
Part of the process of consolidating platforms 
includes the consolidation of EHS policies so all 
North American facilities operate under the same 
set of policies and procedures for implementing 
those policies. The consolidated platform will also 
enable uniformity in training and safety campaigns 

across facilities in both business units as well as 
facilitate consistency in reporting metrics. In 
addition to the practical benefits, the consolidated 
platform is expected to result in a $65,000 cost 
savings annually.
“By combining EHS Insight Platforms, we achieve 
a significant cost savings and, more importantly, 
standardization between the business units in our 
polices and training materials without having to 
duplicate distribution efforts,” commented Rick 
Capps, NAIP Director of Environmental Health and 
Safety.


